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CONSULTING, INC

February 16, 2015

Ms. Deb Wanek

Pelican Rapids Public Schools
Independent School District #548
PO Box 642

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Re: Pelican Rapids Public Schools
Secondary School Renovation Phase III Re-Bid
ICS Project #5063

Dear Ms. Wanek:

At 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 12, 2015, we received four (4) bids for the above-referenced
project. A copy of the bid tabulation, bid forms, and bid bonds are attached to this letter for your
reference.

ICS Consulting, Inc. has reviewed the bids received for the above-referenced project. We have
contacted the apparent low bidder, Meinecke-Johnson Company, and have confirmed that their
bid is valid. Our itemized recommendation is as follows:

Base Bid: Meinecke-Johnson Company $13,489,000.00
ADD Alternate No. 1: Add elevated walking track $339,700.00
ADD Alternate No. 3: Add drive lane $36,000.00
Total Recommended Award Amount: $13,864,700.00

Based on the recommendations above, we recommend that the District enter into a contract with
Meinecke-Johnson Company of Fargo, North Dakota for the total Bid amount of $13,864,700.00.

Upon your action, we will draft a contract reflecting this amount to the Contractor.

Sincerely,
e

urt Kluznik
Project Manager

CK/abm
Attachments

c: Trevor Steeves, ISD #548
Andrew Dahlquist, WOLD
Ihor Panchenko, WOLD
File
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